City Council Formal Meeting

@
City of Phoenix Report

Agenda Date: 6/6/2018, Item No. 33

Cobblestone Auto Spa and Market Il

For $27,261.00 in payment authority for a new contract, entered on or about June 15,
2018 for a term of 15 months for vehicle wash services for the Police Department. This
contract will provide the Police Department with vehicle wash services necessary for
the Black Mountain Precinct. The Police Department has lost four car wash locations
on the northeast side of town which directly affects this precinct. This contract will
minimize travel time to get vehicles washed in order to reduce staff time and maintain
necessary manpower in specific patrol squad boundaries.
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